
Barry Township Regular Meeting Minutes

March 21, 2023

The meeting was opened at 7 pm, and the Pledge was recited. Present were Supervisor Chairman Keith 
Kappauf, Supervisor Doug Degerstrom, Supervisor Lewis McFerran, Treasurer Dick Prenovost, Clerk Sue 
Dutcher, and Townspeople  Bobbi Butler, Ed Hattenberger, Kathy Horbacz, Kim Crow, Paul Sporcic and 
Don Lindquist.

The  Agenda was approved with a motion from Lewis and 2nd by Doug. Motion carried.

The Minutes from the February 21, 2023, meeting were read and approved with corrections by Lewis 
and 2nd by Keith. Motion carried.

The Treasurer’s report was given and accepted by Lewis, 2nd by Doug. Motion carried. 

Old Business- The Annexation Hearing on February 28, 2023 was discussed. There was a motion by 
Lewis, 2nd by Doug that we keep the April 4, 2023 meeting with the City of Hinckley but attend without 
the lawyer, as he is very expensive. Motion carried.

Sue reported that we had received the updated  Fire Contract for 2024 and it was now lower  than 
before, due to the City revising it’s billing method.

In the Townsperson’s Minute Don asked if the clerk had followed up on the call to Minnesota Power 
regarding the poles so close on Government Road. The clerk will check on this.

There was a motion to pay the bills as listed in the treasurer’s report by Lewis and 2nd by Doug. Motion 
carried.

The next meeting is on April 18, 2023, at 7 pm. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Doug and 2nd by Keith. The meeting adjourned at 8:06 pm.

___________________________________                                ___________________________________ 
Keith Kappauf, Chairman                                                                 Sue Dutcher, Clerk


